
A Visit to Cameron and Oliver’s Farm
Tēnā koutou tamariki mā, what a beautiful day we had for our adventure to Cameron and Oliver’s 
farm. All it took was a short walk to the other side of Manu Crescent and we were there. We went to 
meet Queenie and Juliet the sheep first, and gave them some sheep pellets to eat. Then everyone was 
off to explore at their own pace. There were lots of things to do, climbing ladders, balancing on ropes, 
sliding down grassy hills, climbing up to a tree house, picking kiwi fruit, finding walnuts, looking for 
chicken eggs, playing football, swinging and even climbing on a jungle gym and bouncing on a 
trampoline.  

Thank you Cameron, Oliver, Sophie, Anne and John for allowing us to come to your wonderful place.


